
 

 
Spring 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

 We encourage you to consider private lessons to help your child continue to progress 

in addition to the weekly school lesson/ensemble.  Here are some people and places to help 

you: 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of  

the Pine-Richland band directors at any of the schools.   

Johnstonbaugh’s  
Gibsonia 724-444-5660   
All Instruments  
  
PYCO School of Music 

724-934-7529 

All Instruments 

 

Brighton Music  
412-821-5908  
All Instruments  
  
Harmony Music Store 
724-452-2055  
All Instruments  

 
Dave Supinski  
412-719-5778  
All Instruments/Piano   

 

Jim Metzger 

717-917-7248 

All Instruments 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elaine Teare  

724-935-4619  
Flute  
  
Kathy Blocki  
1-866-GoFlute  
Flute  
  
Christine Soroka  
412-364-0964  
Flute  
  
Pam Romeo 
724-898-8028  
Flute  
  
Rise Kostilnik  
724-443-0625  
Oboe  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ray Kasparek  
412-367-7404  
Clarinet/Saxophone  
 

Jim Lozenski  
412-828-2923  
Saxophone/Clarinet  
  
Rick Matt 

412-260-2215 

Saxophone/Clarinet/ 

Flute 

 

Lurrene Parker 

412-629-1716 

Saxophone/Clarinet 

 

Shannon Donahoe 

724-719-7055 

Saxophone 

 

Andrew Gaffey 

724-612-2608 

Saxophone 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Josh Boudreau 
724-612-4945 
Trumpet  
  
Rick Murrell 
412-398-1645 (text only)  

rickmurrell1@gmail.com 

Trumpet 

 

Joe Herndon  
412-215-2504  
Trumpet  
 

Heather Johnson 

724-992-8332 

French Horn 

 

Jason Allison  
412-980-7388  
French Horn  
  
Phil Van Ouse  
412-585-4788  
Tuba/Baritone  
  
P.J. Gatch  
412-551-0145  
Percussion  

 

Amy Stubbs 

412-241-3786 

Percussion 

 

 
 


